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Dear colleagues,

I would like to thank you all for all the work you have done, and 
all the interactions we have had, during the last year! 

It is a pleasure and a privilege to work with you all and I look 
forward to next year!

As I mentioned at the Christmas dinner last week, next year will 
be an exciting one. We will finalize our reports to the EVALMIT 
assessment, we will start the AI LEAD project and there will 
be calls for projects linked with the “AI billion”. We will recruit 
new associate or full professors to the department. And we will 
celebrate the department turning 40 years!

But first we will have a holiday period. I 
hope you will all take the time to have  
a few days off and think about other  
things than algorithms, study  
programs and proofs! 

I wish you a Merry Christmas and  
a Happy New Year! 

Inge

Final blog post of the year:  
”For MatNat har 2023 vært et innholdsrikt år”

The Dean’s Blog - Gunn Mangerud  


